
JIMMY CARTER 

September 29, 1986 

To Senator Dole 

Thank you for providing one of your state 
flags for the plaza of flags at the 
Carter Presidential Library. 

Your kind donation reflects the patriotic 
spirit of your state and of our great 
country. 

With best wishes, 

Sincerely, 

The Honorable Robert Dole 
United States Senate 
141 Hart Building 
Washington, D.C. 20510 
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